From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Don"t kill borden-carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:05:53 AM

From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:29 AM
Subject: FW: Don't kill borden-carleton

From: Jonathan Ramsay [mailto:ja_ramsay@hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 3, 2023 11:19 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>; jonathan ramsay <ja_ramsay@hotmail.com>
Subject: Don't kill borden-carleton

Dear Mr Macewen

Good afternoon my name is Jonathan Ramsay and I am voicing my concern regarding
the DP Murphy inc's new project off the highway and Dickie Rd behind Ceretti's grocery and
hardware. We don't need a nother gas station or tim hortons in the area of Borden-Carleton. It
would most likely affect Howatts gas bar as well. And in addition to the loss of business for
local farmers from fresh produce and meats at Ceretti's grocery where prices are not more then
in Summerside or Charlottown and with the cost of fuel these days it's cheaper to shop local. If
this is allowed to move forward it will most likely be the end of one or two generational
family owned and operated businesses in which we as residence rely on everyday. And whom
do so much for the community and surrounding areas. As well the many local people that are
employed by these businesses. Next thing the Murphys will be purchasing housing and
evicting people out of there apartment for staff like they have already tried doing else where .
The Murphys have enough leave them in the cities. And let our local family run businesses in
peace. Thank you for your time
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